U.S. Department of Justice

'- Federal Prison System

Washington, D.C. 20534

Mr, Harold Weisberg November 28, 1979
7627 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Re: Your Request for Information
Dear Mr. Weisberg:

The Associate Attorney General's office has forwarded to this office for response
a copy of a request from you for all Departmental records concerning you.

Please be advised that we have checked our indices and do not find a record for
you as having been confined in a federal institution. If you were confined in

a federal institution, please provide us with additional information such as

an alias, institution number, etc., that would help us to further identify and

locate your record,

Sincerely,

CIAIR A, CRIPE .+
General Counsel



Mr. Harold Weisberg November 28, 1579
7627 Uld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Re: Your Request for Information
Dear Mr. Weisberg:

The Associate Attorney General's office has forwarded to this office for response
a copy of a request from you for all Departmental records concerning you.

Please be advised that we have checked our indices and do not find a record for
you as having been confined in a federal institution. If you were confined in

a federal institution, pleasse provide us with additional informatiom sueh as

an alias, institution nummber, ete., that would help us to further identify and

locate your record.

Sincerely,

CIAIR A, CRIPE
General Counsel



